| have been asked by Lani Hudelson’s family to relay this difficult message to everyone.

Loraine Silverthorn aka Lani Hudelson died peacefully, with her family around her on Dec 13,
2018. She was very recently diagnosed with irreversible spinal cord damage and said nothing

about it online until she was able to be at peace with the prognosis. She knew this was
coming and she had asked me to pass on a message to you -

"Thanks for the memories - it was a great time for all of us I think".

If you have any questions, you can contact Lani’s sister Pat directly at pdahl1@shaw.ca

Pat — work — pat.dahl@wolfcreek.ab.ca

Pat home - patdahl369@gmail.com
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